 NOTICE
DRINKING WATER ISSUE CORRECTED


Water samples collected from our water system indicate that it is no longer necessary to boil water prior to consumption.  
 

EFFECTIVE      JULY 13,2022


THANK YOU FOR YOUR PATIENCE AND CO-OPERATION


ENQUIRIES?

Please call Bill Alexander, Chief Water System Operator for the Ootischenia Improvement District 
@ 250-304-5919




PLEASE SPREAD THE WORD TO YOUR NEIGHBOURS

Please share this information with all the other people who drink this water, especially those who may not have received this notice directly.  You can do this by posting this notice in a public place or distributing copies by hand or mail.


Signature: _____________________________________________________________________
	Bill Alexander, Chief Water System Operator




		Ootischenia Improvement District

